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18th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Walk to Athelhampton  

 

On Wednesday 8th May Year 4 will be walking to Athelhampton wood as part of 

our on-going work with Trees for Dorset. This will be an all day visit but we will 

be back in time for the buses. 

 

The children will need to bring a disposable lunch and water bottle in either a 

small rucksack or a named carrier bag. If your child has ordered a hot school 

meal they will be provided with a packed lunch from school.  Children will need to 

wear casual long trousers i.e leggings or joggers (no jeans) with school 

sweatshirts and caps please. If the weather is hot please apply sun cream before 

school.  If the weather is wet children should bring a waterproof coat and 

sensible shoes or wellies.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Crankshaw 

Class Teacher 
 

 


